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December Meeting Check List  

ß Name Tag   

ß Coffee cup                        

ß Show and Tell 

ß Cash for 50/50 draw̚-$1 each 

ß Quilts for Quilts for Cancer,  

ß Quilts/Quilting fabric for Helping Hands.  

ß Library books 

ß Wednesday Afternoon Group show & tell  

ß Cash for book sale 
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KQG meets  

 1st Wednesday of each month 

 Westdale Church  

1509 Sherbrooke St.  Peterborough  

9:30 a.m. ̚ 12:00 p.m  

Next meeting December 6 , 2017  

President: Judy Maher  juditha26@gmail.com 

Vice President: Maureen McKeen maureenmckeen@msn.com 

Past President: Shirley Challice  schallice47@gmail.com  

Honorary President: Joyce Armstrong  joycearmstrong@nexicom.net  

Secretary: Tina Lubimiv  <janal@live.ca>, 

Treasurer: Barb Pugh   

Newsletter: Maureen OôNeill  alormo@cogeco.ca  

December 2017  ť"ʞ"ȉȺĊ" ȄɔĜŴȺƌ"Ŧ±ȉȡ̃ óɔĜŴ| 

  P . O .  B o x  5 0 0 5 2 

  R . P . O .  L a n s d o w n e  &  H i g h 

  P e t e r b o r o u g h ,  O N  K 9 J  8 R 1 

Dec. 13-20 : Hanukkah 

Dec. 21 : Winter Solstice 

Dec. 25 : Christmas 
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  We often have premonitions. Sometimes they are of a black and terrible type -
others are the "you just know if you do that, this will happen" sort. 

   Well today, in a bit of a rush getting a collage-type art quilty creation finished 
to hand over to the next recipient at tomorrow's meeting of our art quilt group 

(we're doing a round robin sort of thing), didn't the darned machine get all jammed and 
knotted up. "Rats", I thought, "Now I have to remove the plate to untangle this mess and I 
will probably drop one of the screws that secures the miserable plate." It was like a wish to 
a fairy godmother. "Clink" went the screw and disappeared into the oblivion that is my          
studio.  I ran for a broom , swept the floor (a bi-annual occurrence at best)...very little 
turned up, (perhaps the cat has started to consume fabric scraps and threads) but no screw. 
My husband visited his "treasure trove of tools and such", but no screw short enough to 
work. I even tried a screw from my smaller machine - didn't fit. Well, I'll just go slowly and 
get it finished. Then I felt a small metal object under my foot. Yup - screw was found...and I 
didn't get too excited because I really felt that it would turn up....I just knew! 

   I hope that you all enjoyed) the open workshop on Nov. 16th - and don't forget to bring 
the placemats to Betty Drain and the baby quilts to Maureen O'Neill at the Dec. meeting. 

   Remember to bring your "mad money" for the Grantham book sale before, during and after 
the December meeting and buy some goodies for yourself. I hope you will all stay to mingle 
awhile at our Christmas tea after December's meeting - don't forget your cup/mug.                  
Ha - with all the 'remembering' best make a list! 

   Wishing you and your families, a most happy and peaceful Christmas season, surrounded by 
those most dear to you. See you in 2018. 

  Warmest wishes, Judy Maher 

   ǹȉ±ȡĜ|±ƖȺ̃ȡ Ƌ±ȡȡ"ô± 

Nov. 26, 2017 

Apologies from the editor.          

I apologize for the delay with this newsletter. Ten days 

ago I completed it on my computer (which is down-

stairs). However, I did not immediately send it to the 

printers and to Deb for distribution. Minutes later I   

injured my knee and was on crutches for a week and 

only able to get downstairs now. So the delay lies with 

me and is no fault of those who distribute it!  

ȹĊ"ƖŦȡ íƶȉ ʲƶɔȉ ɔƖ|±ȉȡȺ"Ɩ|ĜƖô˱  Ƌ"ɔȉ±±Ɩ Ƶ̃ƕ±ĜŴŴ 
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Congratulations Mags Salahub       

winner of the November           
50~50 draw. 

Announcements  

 

We will be once again trying to keep those babies and little children in cold far north warm .      
Please consider making a quilt for a little one.   

   Babiesõ or childrenõs quilts are small and fun to make and a great way to use 
up some of your stash or scraps. Also an excellent opportunity to 

practice your machine quilting!   

Maureen OôNeill will continue to collect them at the  December meeting.    

 

Thanks so much to the generous folks who have already contributed!      

If you are looking for a  place to donate sewing related items and fabric of all types, 
please consider the "Green Shop."  It is part of PCSS, Peterborough Communication 
Support Systems, a non-profit agency that provides support services to deaf/non-
verbal individuals living with intellectual disabilities.  The Green Shop is a collective 
that teaches skills and produces practical goods which are then sold in the community.  
They are open 9 ð 3, Monday ð Friday . The Green Shop is located at 192 B Hunter 
Street, just a touch east of Aylmer Street, right beside the Running Room, at the end 
of a laneway.       Thanking you in advance for donating to this very worthwhile group.        
Mags Salahub   

Again this year, our guild will be donating placemats to Meals on Wheels at            
Christmastime.   So when you find yourself with a little extra time, perhaps you can 
make one or twoé.Christmas themed or not. Another opportunity to use up scraps 
and practice machine quilting! 

                         Betty Drain will be collecting them at the December meeting.       

 7Å ÁÒÅ ÓÔÉÌÌ ÃÏÌÌÅÃÔÉÎÇ ÙÁÒÎ ÆÏÒ (ÏÏËÓ Ǫ .ÅÅÄÌÅÓȟ ,ÁËÅǢÅÌÄ ×ÈÏ ËÎÉÔ Á ÖÁÒÉÅÔÙ  ÏÆ                                                        
ÂÁÂÙ ÉÔÅÍÓ ÆÏÒ ÐÒÅÅÍÉÅÓ ÉÎ ÔÈÉÒÄ ×ÏÒÌÄ ÃÏÕÎÔÒÉÅÓȢ    

                                                                                                                              ,ÙÎÄÁ (ÁÍÅÒÓÍÁ                        

 If you have scraps of batting...even tiny ones or any scraps suitable for                                 
stuffing, Helen Blaskievich is collecting them for someone who is making beds                     
for the Humane Society & other pet rescue organizations.  

After seeing the mat made from milk 

bags for people in 3rd world countries, 

ě̃ƌ ȡɔȉ± ƌ"Ɩʲ ƶí ʲƶɔ Ċ"ʘ± b±±Ɩ ȡ"ʘĜƖô 

your milk bags to give to Marie Oliver 

who is collecting them for a group who 

is making the mats. 
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Program/Workshop    

 

Contact:  Pat Williams at 705-749-0476 or pacwilliams@bell.net 

 $ÅÃÅÍÂÅÒ ΨÔÈ ɀ 'ÒÁÎÔÈÁÍ "ÏÏËÓ ×ÉÌÌ ÏǟÅÒ ÑÕÉÌÔÉÎÇ Ǫ ÃÒÁÆÔ ÂÏÏËÓ ÆÏÒ ÐÕÒÃÈÁÓÅȢ  ! ÔÒÅÁÔ ÆÏÒ 
ÙÏÕÒÓÅÌÆȟ ÏÒ Á ÑÕÉÌÔÅÒ ÆÒÉÅÎÄȢ 

  
*ÁÎÕÁÒÙ ΥÒÄ  - $ÅÍÏ $ÁÙ 

7Å ×ÉÌÌ ÈÁÖÅ Ô×Ï ÒÏÕÎÄÓ ÏÆ ÄÅÍÏÓȟ ΤΡ ÍÉÎÕÔÅÓ ÅÁÃÈ ÔÏ ÖÉÅ× ÎÅ× ÔÅÃÈÎÉÑÕÅÓ Ǫ ÐÁÔÔÅÒÎÓȢ  
3ÉÇÎ-ÕÐ ÓÈÅÅÔÓ ×ÉÌÌ ÂÅ ÁÖÁÉÌÁÂÌÅ ÁÔ ÔÈÅ $ÅÃÅÍÂÅÒ ÍÅÅÔÉÎÇȢ  
-ÅÍÂÅÒÓ ÍÁÙ ÓÉÇÎ ÕÐ ÆÏÒ Σ ÓÅÓÓÉÏÎ ÉÎ ÅÁÃÈ ÒÏÕÎÄȟ ÉȢÅȢ Τ ÏÆ ÔÈÅ Ψ ÄÉǟÅÒÅÎÔ ÄÅÍÏÓȢ 
,ÉÍÉÔ ÏÆ ΤΡ ÍÅÍÂÅÒÓ ÐÅÒ ÓÅÓÓÉÏÎ ÐÅÒ ÄÅÍÏȢ 

  
$ÅÍÏÎÓÔÒÁÔÉÏÎÓȡ 

$ÏÒÏÔÈÙ "ÏÅÈÍ ɀ ÑÕÉÃË ÑÕÉÌÔ-ÁÓ-ÙÏÕ-ÇÏ ÁÎÔÉÑÕÅ ÂÌÏÃË 
$ÅÂ 'ÒÁÈÁÍ ɀ ÓÅÖÅÒÁÌ ×ÁÙÓ ÔÏ ÍÁËÅ ÑÕÉÌÔ ÌÁÂÅÌÓ 
-ÁÕÒÅÅÎ -Ã+ÅÅÎ ɀ ÓÍÁÌÌ-ÐÉÅÃÅ ÒÁ×-ÅÄÇÅ ÁÐÐÌÉÑÕï 
9ÖÏÎÎÅ -Ã-ÁÈÏÎ ɀ ÔÏ ÂÅ ÄÅÃÉÄÅÄ   
(ÅÁÔÈÅÒ 0ÅÎ×ÅÌÌ  - ÍÁÃÈÉÎÅ ÅÍÂÒÏÉÄÅÒÙ ÕÓÉÎÇ Á ÃÏÍÐÕÔÅÒ 
(ÅÁÔÈÅÒ :ÉÎËÉÅ×ÉÃÈ ɀ ÓÔÒÉÎÇ ÐÉÅÃÉÎÇ ÄÅÓÉÇÎ 
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!ƭƭ ƳŜƳōŜǊǎ ŀǊŜ ǿŜƭŎƻƳŜ ǘƻ Ƨƻƛƴ ǳǎ ŦƻƭƭƻǿƛƴƎ ǊŜƎǳƭŀǊ ƎǳƛƭŘ ƳŜŜǝƴƎǎΦ ²Ŝ ƘŀǾŜ ƭǳƴŎƘ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜƴ ƎŜǘ ƛƴǎǘǊǳŎπ
ǝƻƴǎ ŀƴŘ ǿƻǊƪ ƻƴ ŀ ƴŜǿ ǇǊƻƧŜŎǘ Χ  ƻǊ ȅƻǳ Ŏŀƴ ōǊƛƴƎ ŀƭƻƴƎ ȅƻǳǊ ŎǳǊǊŜƴǘ  ǇǊƻƧŜŎǘ ŀƴŘ Ƨƻƛƴ ǳǎΦ    ! ƎǊŜŀǘ ǿŀȅ 

Wednesday Afternoon Group  

    Thank you Tina Lubimiv for the teaching us how to make the                        

3-D Poinsettia Table Runner ! 

Looks as if it was fun! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please bring your completed or almost completed 

poinsettias to the December meeting ...they will 

add Christmas cheer to the hall ! 

4ÈÅÒÅ ×ÉÌÌ ÂÅ ÎÏ 7ÅÄÎÅÓÄÁÙ ÁÆÔÅÒÎÏÏÎ ÐÒÏÊÅÃÔ ÉÎ $ÅÃÅÍÂÅÒ ÄÕÅ ÔÏ ÔÈÅ #ÈÒÉÓÔÍÁÓ ÔÅÁ 
Ǫ ÂÏÏË ÓÁÌÅ Ǫ ÁÌÌ ÔÈÅ ÏÔÈÅÒ ÔÈÉÎÇÓ ÔÈÁÔ ×Å ÁÌÌ ÈÁÖÅ ÔÏ ÄÏ ÁÔ ÔÈÁÔ ÔÉÍÅ ÏÆ ÙÅÁÒȦ ɉ ÉȢÅȢ  Á 
ÆÅ× ÐÒÏÊÅÃÔÓ ÔÏ ÃÏÍÐÌÅÔÅɊ   

 

-ÁÎÙ ÍÏÒÅ ÐÒÏÊÅÃÔÓ ÁÒÅ ÉÎ ÔÈÅ ×ÏÒËÓ ÆÏÒ άΪΫβ Ȧ 
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Helping Hands  

ĉ±ŴǺĜƖô ĉ"Ɩ|ȡ ƌ"Ŧ±ȡ ȅɔĜŴȺȡ íƶȉ kȉƶȡȡȉƶ"|ȡ ʝƶƌ±Ɩ̃ȡ ȠĊ±ŴȺ±ȉˮ k"ƌ±ȉƶƖ ĉƶɔȡ± ˮ "Ɩ| 

others in need.  The care that goes into these quilts, as well as their warmth and 

beauty, no doubt  provide comfort to those who need them.  

Helping Hands needs more KQG hands !  

They meet at the Kiwanis Apts, 951  Hilliard St. from 9 a.m.-

2 p.m. on the 1st, 2nd & 4th Thursday of each month .  

Please drop in to help or to pick up a kit.  

You can also pick up a kit at the Guild monthly meeting         
         Mags                    Judy 

   �Y�µ�]�o�š�•���(�}�Œ�������v�����Œ���W���š���Œ���}�Œ�}�µ�P�Z�����}�µ�v�š�Ç������������������������������������������������ 

We are a volunteer organization and  registered Canadian Charity whose mission is to deliver quilts to cancer 

patients in our community.  The quilts are intended to provide comfort and warmth to those undergoing 

cancer treatments and are provided at no cost to either the recipient or the person requesting the quilt.    

To order a quilt please contact us at cancerquiltsptbo@gmail.com or by leaving a message at 705 875 5596.  

Someone will contact you as soon as possible. 

Our groups meet at the following locations September thru June 

Westdale United Church, Sherbrooke St.  PTBO   3rd Friday of the month 9 - 2    

Lakefield United Church,  Regent St. Lakefield   4th  Monday of the month 9- 2 

Lakefield Anglican Church, Queen St, Lakefield  3rd Monday of the month 9 - 2 

St. John's Anglican Church, Cty Rd. 10,  IDA  2nd & 4th Wednesday  9:30 ï 3:30 

Come out and join us. 
 

Charities 
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���š���š�Z�����Y�µ�]�o�š�����Œ���Á���]�v���E�}�À���u�����Œ��Diane McConnachie won a quilt made by Marolyn Flowers,                                                        

and Barb Meade won a quilt made by Jean Ferrari.  

 ̄Ƞ±ȉʘĜl± Ⱥƶ ƶȺĊ±ȉȡ Ĝȡ ȺĊ± ȉ±ƖȺ ʲƶɔ Ǻ"ʲ íƶȉ ʲƶɔȉ ȉƶƶƌ Ċ±ȉ± ƶƖ °"ȉȺĊ˱̅  

                                                                                       Muhammad Ali  


